Crown Cove Homeowners’ Association
P. 0. Box 1141
Pensacola, Florida 32591

January 20, 2021

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

This letter is to confirm that a majority of the owners of lots in the Crown Cove subdivision
have approved the request for the variance that has been requested by Kevin and Lina
Stephens for their lot at 617 Crown Cove, Pensacola, Florida 32502.

Sincerely,

Ladlr Sals

Charles Spatch, President
Crown Cove Homeowners’ Association





















